
 
 
 
 
 
 
From the Principal’s Office 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The selection of the school that has the right fit for your son can be challenging. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to assure you that the choice will remain yours. In an effort to                   
improve the process of enrolment into Year 5, I would like to inform you that the Catholic                 
Boys Schools listed below will be altering their enrolment procedures so that offers of places               
at their Colleges will be sent out during the last week of Term 3. With all responses due                  
back the first week of Term 4. 
 
We hope this will make the process easier for parents and not create stress for families                
where they feel the need to enrol their son in more than one College. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Peter McLoughlin 
Headmaster 
Marist College Ashgrove 
 

  

Dr Michael Carroll 
College Principal 
St Joseph’s College 
Gregory Terrace 
 

 

Mr Peter Fullagar 
Principal 
St Joseph's College Nudgee 
 

 

 
Mr Mark Stower 
Principal 
Villanova College 
 

  
 
 

 
Mr Chris Leadbetter 
Principal 
St Laurence’s College 
 

 

 
Mr Chris Mayes 
College Principal 
St Patrick’s College 

 

 
Mr Peter Elmore 
Padua College Rector 
Padua College 
 

 

 
Fr Michael Twigg OMI 
Rector 
Iona College 
 

 
 

 

 

 


